





























































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































SERVICE LEVELS

The Akron Fire Department responded to 32,422 EMS related calls and 7,930 fire/rescue
related calls. As of December 31, 2007, 49 civilians had fire-related injuries, while there
were 2 civilian fatalities. The Fire Department continued to rigorously train for incidents
involving hazardous materials and those requiring specialty rescue expertise. They have
taught HazMat Awareness, Operations and Incident Command classes for safety forces in
Summit County. They also are active in keeping the community aware of fire safety by
holding Life Safety classes, Risk Watch classes and CPR training classes — all of which
were open to the public.

In 2007, two new ambulances, a new ladder truck, and a fire pumper were purchased to
replace older units. The Fire Department continues to refurbish vehicles when possible.
One ladder truck’s refurbishment was completed and another one is underway. Station
#12°s HVAC replacement was completed and plans were made to replace Station #14’s.
The roof replacement of the Fire Maintenance Facility located on Triplett Boulevard was
completed and the replacement of Station #4’s roof was planned to begin in 2008.
Planning was begun to replace a fire pump testing facility, which will be located at the
Fire Maintenance facility.

The Fire Department continues to update their information technology. In 2007, the
department replaced 17 outdated computers, 6 outdated printers and 3 monitors. With
Communication assistance, fiber optic cable runs were installed into Fire Stations #2, #5,
and the Fire Maintenance Facility. The equipment meant to take advantage of these
connections is anticipated to be received and installed in early 2008.

There were no firefighter fatalities in 2007.
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